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Dear Friends,

It is with a great sense of pride to have an opportunity to join with the New Jersey Chapter
of the Project Management Institute in recognizing the New Jersey Project Managers for their
contributions to healthcare, construction, business, pharma, community service and other areas in
New Jersey through leadership, time and guidance.

As Governor, I would like to commend New Jersey’s Project Managers for continuously
working to improve quality of life by embracing services and products, building new communities,
restoring environments affected by natural disasters, and supporting the economy. As professionals
you have exemplified the importance of leadership, cooperation, innovation and perseverance.
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the New lJersey Chapter of the Project
Management Institute for its commitment to building professionalism and excellence, promoting
Project Management, and to improve many aspects of New Jersey’s growth in industry.

Best wishes for a memorable event and always know that the entire State of New Jersey
stands behind you as you continue to make us proud to be your co-workers, neighbors, family,
and friends.
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